
   
 

     

TO: Parks & Recreation Commission 

FROM: Manuel A. Hernandez, Commission Liaison 

SUBJECT: Dog Park Sub-Committee Update  

 

BACKGROUND  
 

The Dog Park sub-committee is tasked by the Parks and Recreation Commission to look into 
options for a dog park, in addition to other possible dog activities in the City of Los Altos. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The Dog Park Sub-committee met on Friday, January 04 at McKenzie Park to look at and 
discuss the possibility of recommending a fenced-in dog park at this location.  The discussion 
was about if a dog park could work in the front portion of McKenzie Park between the tennis 
courts and Fremont Ave.  This area currently contains benches tables and a climbing play 
structure and is separated from the large green space and children’s play structures that are 
located on the other side of the City Maintenance Services yard.    
 
The Commission will receive the sub-committee update on their discussions and possibly make a 
motion on recommendation.       
 
 
 
Attachments: 

A. None 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATE: March 13, 2019 
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